
Hi Ray,

I’m writing to you to urge a re-consideration of the decision to deny the War Vets village standard 
mobile reception.

In this day mobile reception is considered essential a day to day function.

I’ve currently have my land line down and if I did not have a mobile the task of solving this issue would 
become so much more difficult and this is just one instance.

The village are not rejecting the need for a tower so I cannot see any solid reason for the council to 
refuse it.

PLEASE reconsider this.

Many thanks.

Regards
David Ineson
133 Powder Works Rd, Elanora Heights NSW 2101
0414 342 867
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Subject: War Vets Mobile phone access


